
Streets routed to avoid crossing 
students 

 
 

Listed are streets/roads the District does not recommend crossing students for one or more of 
the following reasons: speed limit, lack of clear sighting and/or high traffic.  This does affect 

bus routes and the length in which some students may ride.  The District along with the 
Transportation Department considers all factors when routing to limit the length of time 

students are on buses.  The District and Transportation strive to design for door side pickup; 
however, a multitude of unavoidable variables do not always allow for it. The streets below are 

routed with door side pick-ups and drop-offs. 
 

Streets/Roads within Baldwinsville Village the District routes to not cross students 
 

Canton Street 
Downer Street 

E Genesee Street 
W Genesee Street 

Maple Road 
E Oneida Street 
W Oneida Street 

Oswego Street/Road 
Salina Street 

Syracuse Street 
Tappan Street 

 
Roads outside Baldwinsville Village the District routes to not cross students 

 
Cold Springs 

Connors Road 
Church Road 

E and W Deadcreek Road 
Drakes Landing 

Doyle Road 
Route 48 
Route 31 

New Rt. 31 
Emerick Road 

Gaskin Road (North or South) 
Gunbarrel Road 

Hayes Road 
Jones Road 

Lamson Road 
 
 
 
 
 

O’Brien Road 
Oswego Road (village to Hencle Blvd) 

Oswego Road (Route 57) 
River Road 

Patchett Road 
Plainville Road 

E Sorrell Hill Road 
W Sorrell Hill Road 

Smokey Hollow Road 
State Fair Blvd 

Van Buren Road 
Village Blvd North 
Village Blvd South 

Willett Parkway 
Wheaton Road 


